PFC CONSULTING LIMITED
(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.)

Subject: Notice for postponement of pre-bid meeting for Independent Transmission
Project “Construction of 400/220 kV, 2x500 MVA GIS Substation Jewar,
220/33 kV, 2x60 MVA GIS substation Cantt (Chaukaghat) Varanasi, 220/33
kV, 3x60 MVA GIS substation Vasundhara (Ghaziabad), 220/132/33 kV,
2x160+2x40 MVA khaga (Fatehpur) with associated lines”.

This is with reference to issuance of RfP documents vide notification dated May 04,
2023 for the subject ITP. In this regard, the pre-bid meeting for the subject ITP which is
scheduled to be held on May 31, 2023 has been postponed till further notice.

Bidders are requested to regularly visit our website for further notice.
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